
NOTICE TO PATRONS: 

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER: 
 

*Tues. June 13th – Thurs. June 15th lap swim reservations will be 
limited to 5 spaces per hours between the hours of 8a-12p. The 
Westwood High School is holding SCUBA program will be using 

half of the pool during this time to conduct their course. 

 

*There is no evening lap or open swim Thurs. June 15th due to 
Aquatics staff training. 

 

*The pool will be closed Mon. June 19th in observance of 
Juneteenth. 

 

*The pool will be closed Friday June 23rd for tile repair work. 

 

 

We thank you for your understanding. 

 

-Westwood Recreation Staff 

 


